
August 11, 1961

Honorable Ralph A. Dungan
The White House
Washington, D. C.

Dear Ralph:

I mentioned to you my interest in H. J. Resolution 438, introduced by 
Congressman Peter Mack, relating to an investigation of the over-the-counter market and 
also exchange practices.  This Resolution was passed by the full Committee of Interstate 
and Foreign Commerce of the House by a vote of twenty-five to nothing, and, according 
to Congressman Mack, has a good chance of getting through the House within two 
weeks.  If there is anyone you can call on the Senate side, I would very much appreciate 
it.  I shall be glad to go over and see them any time next week as I am leaving for Seattle 
tomorrow.

Thanks for any help you can give.

Faithfully yours,

William L. Cary


